Heather Phillips <hphillips@panaschools.com>

Follow-Up Fiscal Year Information Request fo Pana Community Unit School District No.
8

3 messages

Rachel Conner <connerrachel00@gmail.com> Wed, Jan 15, 2020 at 3:27 PM
Ta: hphillips@panaschools.com

Dear Heather or Custodian of Public Records,
I am following up on my previous request as noted beiow. Please let me know if the original request was received.
f am seeking the fiscal or budget year start date (mm-dd) for Pana Community Unit School District No. 8.

If this request was misrouted, please forward it to the correct contact person and reply to this communication with the
appropriate contact information.

If you have any questions, please feel free to respond to this email.
Regards,

Rachel Conner
connerrachel00@gmail.com

Heather Phillips <hphillips@panaschools.com>
To: Rachel Conner <connerrachel}0@gmail.com=

Thu, Jan 16, 2020 at 8:09 AM

Rachel - This is the first request that | have received. | do not recall seeing the original request.
Our fiscal year start date is July 1. {07-01)

Heather Phillips

PCUSD 8

Bookkeeper

{Quoted text hidden]

Rachel ConEZr <co$herrachel00@gmaii.com> Fri, Jan 17, 2020 at 9:38 AM
To: hphillips@panaschools.com

Thank you for your reply. | hope you have a great weekend.

Best,

Rachel Conner
connerrachel00@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]




